
November Newsletter 
Well here we are in November and we are going on another 
field trip!  We are going to the School of Economics! 

First, we will have two spelling tests a week, on Wednesday and 
Friday. We will have a pretest that will not count for a grade 
unless all words are correct. If all words are correct then that 
grade will be used on the Friday test. 

In Math we will work on and multiplication and dividing 
decimals.  It would be a good idea to practice multiplication 
facts at home. We are a little rusty. We will assess topics 6 and 
7 in November. 

In reading we are working on inferences in fiction and poetry. I 
want to say that the weekly reading minutes are getting done 
good job class! We will be working on nonfiction expository 
writing and poetry for most of November as well as Grammar. 

. In Social Studies we will have our trip to the School of 
Economics in Blue Springs.  We will also learn about the Native 
Americans.  
 


